
Chelsea Eaton
Auburn
LD 511
My name is Chelsea and I live in auburn. It is in public interest to approve this trail. 
Every year our population grows and land is continuously split apart and developed. 
Building this trail is a great way to ensure safe access for multi use recreation for our 
growing population. Access that keeps people off increasingly treacherous roadways 
and preserves natural space while also connecting major metropolitan areas and 
smaller communities. This trail will serve all demographics of our society including 
our large population of active seniors and young children. This trail will support local 
economies and tourism year round. The people of southern Maine want this trail. Vote
yes.


